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Activity details Activity: Planting young trees 

  

Background:  Trees for Cities is working in partnership with London Borough of Tower 

Hamlets to plant young trees in Weavers Fields. These trees will increase canopy cover 

in the local area, improving air quality and enhancing green spaces for both residents 

and wildlife to enjoy.  

 

What Trees for Cities will provide: 

 Tools 

 Supervision and training 

 Free lunch and refreshments 

Important  

information 

  

Please arrive at 10am and head straight to the registration tent to sign in. We will begin 

planting once you have signed in and completed a short pre-event survey. 

 

If you have any accessibility questions, please contact Hetty on the number provided on 

the reverse. 

 

We endeavour to make our events safe and welcoming for people of all ages and 

abilities. While the risk of COVID transmission is quite low during this outdoor event we 

do ask that attendees help us manage the risk by avoiding congregating at the 

entrances and exits to the park and around the marquees. Please read our Covid-19 

guidelines below. 
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Contact on the 

day 

 

Hetty Fruer-Denham, Community Engagement Coordinator  

hetty@treesforcities.org  07920 720 917 

Food and drink 

  

Refreshments and a vegan lunch will be provided. 

 

To minimise our environmental impact please bring your own bottle of water, a bowl or 

tupperware, and cutlery. 

 

Facilities There will be toilets and drinking water on site. 

 

You will need Wear weather appropriate clothing, and bring layers and waterproofs just in case! Please 

also wear strong shoes you don’t mind getting muddy, like boots.  

Trees for Cities cannot be responsible for any lost or stolen belongings. Please bear in 

mind that anything brought into the park may get muddy. 

 

Location Weavers Fields, London E2 6HD 

Please walk, cycle or take public transport where possible. Bethnal Green Overground 

and Bethnal Green (Central Line) are the closest stations.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The yellow arrows show entrances to the park. The blue cross marks the meeting 

point. 
 

If you have any further questions about accessing the site, please call the number 

provided above.  
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Before attending any Trees for Cities’ community tree planting workshops and events, all volunteers 

must read the following:  

 

1. Do not attend any Trees for Cities event if you or a member of your household has exhibited signs of 

Covid-19, or if you have received a contact-tracing alert, in accordance with current government 

guidelines.  

 

2. Trees for Cities staff are not responsible for ensuring volunteers maintain social distancing, but will 

support those who wish to social distance. 

 

3. Trees for Cities staff will wear a mask if requested to do so. If any volunteers are not comfortable with 

breaching 2m social distancing whilst wearing a mask, they shall not be asked to do so. 

 

4. Gloves must be worn at all times when handling any Trees for Cities tools. Volunteers are asked to 

bring their own gardening gloves with them where possible. 

 


